DISTRIBUTION: Docket 70-25
PDR
NMSS R/F
AUG 16 1982 FCUF R/F
FCUP R/F
NKetzlach (2)
LTyson
WTCrow
RGPage

FCUP :NK RFonner

ket No, 70-25 RECunningham
- T BLBrock, R:V

Region V

Mr. Paul S. Tepper

San Fernando Valley Alliance
for Survival

13615 Victory Boulevard

Van Nuys, California 9140

Gentlemen:

This letter is written in response to your request dated July 27, 1982, for
information regarding the Rockwell International, Energy Systems Group,
Specfal Nuclear Material License No. SNM-21. Responses to your requests
are provided below:

1. Confirm it is not necessary that notice of a renewal application
be published and that no notice will be published.

It is correct that 1t is not required under NRC regulations to
publish a notice when Rockwell International, Energy Systems
Group, applies for a license renewal and no notice will be
published,

2. Confirm that a request for intervention or a hearing can be made
at any time prior to the expiration of the exieting license.

A request for a hearing can be made at any time after a renewal
applic:tion is submitted and prior to the issuance of a license
renewal .

Mr. Norman Ketzlach of my staff is the project manager for this case. If
you have additional questions, you may wish to contact him directly. His
phone number 1s (301) 427-4510.

Sincerely,

Original §iamea n, ,
R. G. Page, Chief
Uranfum Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Materfal Safety, NMSS

bcc: M. E. Remley, ESG
8209240089 B208146
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